May 12, 1933.

Dr. dele J‘Snell,
Acting Dean.

Dear Dr. Snell:

Professor Maw hay been to see me con-
cerning the care of the poultry paddocks. The use
of sheep for the purpose of close grazing the
selected areas of the poultry range together with
heavy applications of lime will be Just as satis-
factory as plowing the land,

This programme will be beneficial to
the Animal Husbandry Department, and will reduce
the expense in connection with the cleaning up of
the Pbultry Plant.

Yours very truly,

Reles Conklin,
Professor of Animal Pathology.




